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Submission: The arguement for amalgamation of Strathfield Council with other Inner West Councils is not sustainable in view 
of Strathfield Councils superior governance over many years when compared to the majority of adjourning councils whose 
rates, infrastructure and record of good financial management is poor. This will mean that Strathfield residents would be 
relatively worse off in any amalgamation. If it can't broke, leave it alone! 
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